
SS Great Britain Trip

Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of this term's topic, Years 1 and 2 will be visiting the SS Great Britain on 15th March 2024.

Your child will need:

● A water bottle
● A packed lunch & healthy snack (please no sweets). If your child is entitled to a school

meal, please email the office to arrange a packed lunch by the 6th March.
● Suitable clothing if the weather is poor, waterproof coat.

For this trip, we will be asking for a contribution of £12.30 to cover the cost of travel. As per the
trip's letter that was circulated in September 2023 please pay and also consent to your child
participating in the trip via ParentPay by 10th February 2024.

As you will be aware, school finances across the country are an issue; therefore, if we do not
receive a 95% total fee we unfortunately will have to cancel the trip.

If we do not reach the 95% target, we will ask families if they wish, to make a donation to ‘top up’
funds. Please do not feel pressure to do this, only do it if you can; we have had many families ask
if they can be given this choice before a trip is cancelled. We will confirm by 23rd January if the trip
is not able to go ahead.

Yours sincerely,

The KS1 Team


